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Mine are brief remarks of welcome to the College of Humanities and Social Sciences, a College that is arguably the largest in terms of students and staff numbers with a very vibrant and warm academic and socio-political milieu. If you have Departments such as Performing Arts and Film, you cannot but feel the contagious vibrancy.
Your Excellency thank you very much for honouring this occasion and for the continued support you give to me as an individual and to Makerere University. Through you we would like to thank the Norwegian government and the people of Norway for being good to us. As CHUSS we currently have four capacity development and research projects supported by the NORAD through the Norwegian Higher Education Development (NORHED) initiative.

Today, and tomorrow, on behalf of the College of Humanities and Social Sciences, I invite all of you to have a test of the beautiful and powerful products that the College is proud to offer in partnership with you our esteemed stakeholders. The Head and members of the Department of Performing Arts and Film ongera sana you have done us proud and please bask in the theme of today “opening the Department to the Community”. With the construction of the Centre you will have an expanded execution of your mandate as a centre of academic and practical excellence in training and offering leadership to the performing arts and film industry in Uganda and the region. I invite you dear guests and all partners to continuous demand of us the best and the developmental. I ask my colleges to take time to network with our guests.
Today we celebrate a significant landmark in our infrastructural growth as well as forging a stronger link with government, private sector and the community. The Department of Performing Arts ad Film is showcasing the rebranding of the College to be more national development and community responsive. Other activities in the College include students community activities such as Hospital visits and charity walks, staff and Schools partnerships with NGOs, Government Ministries and International institutions and agencies, as well as our commendable work with UPDF’s Senior Staff and Command College Kimaka and the Uganda Police Force’s Senior Staff College Bwebajja. We are committed to reviving the Seminars and Public Debates on topical issues of national, regional and international import and increase our presence in the public eye. For this we are grateful for the good relationship we have with the Media. For instance the publicity given to the occasion we are witnessing today.
Allow me to thank everybody who has had a hand in the culmination to today’s function. I particularly recognise the Rector of the Norwegian University College of Dance Prof. Ann Kristin Norum with who we are partnering in this project of establishing the Centre for PAF. Many many thanks. The Central Administration for allocating us this great space and for the continued support, the Performing Arts industry and the Alumni of PAF, my colleagues at the College for the support and confidence you have in me to chart the strategic direction of the College, the government of Uganda and the general public. Thank you all for honouring this occasion and please enjoy.
Prof. Edward K. Kirumira
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